
All-Call sent out November 15, 2021 

 

Good morning Forestville Families. This call is to inform you that there was 

a fire alarm accidentally triggered at the elementary school. The building was 

evacuated for a short period of time.  The fire department was notified. All 

students safely exited the building. Everyone did an excellent job following 

the safety procedures.  This information and more can be found on our school 

website at www.forestville.com. 
 

http://www.forestville.com/

